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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 11:38 AM
To: 'mwws@sbcglobal.net'
Subject: NCR Correction Needed
Attachments: October2022Noncompliance.docx

Good afternoon, 
 
Upon review, NetDMR has flagged an error in your submission for Magnolia Big Creek WWTP (AR0043613), October 
2022 (001-A). The value for Ammonia Nitrogen is outside of the permit limits. I see that you submitted a NCR along with 
the submission, however the “We plan on correcting the problem in this manner” field has been left blank. I do see that 
you have included “As soon as the contractors finish and depart the plant,” however this a timeframe to resolve the 
issue, not a corrective action. 
 
I have attached the document in question. Please correct this and email it back to me as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you, 
 

KRISTEN GRAHAM 
Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0624 
Office of Water Quality | Enforcement Branch 
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 
 


